
                                          
 

          
       
 

 
To whom it may concern, 

 

CONSULTATION ON ADMISSIONS ARRANGEMENTS FOR NANTWICH PRIMARY ACADEMY  

 

This letter is sent on behalf of the Local Governing Body of Nantwich Primary Academy.  

 

The Local Governing Body of Nantwich Primary Academy is currently determining proposed 

admission arrangements for admissions to the school in September 2026. As determined by the 

School Admissions Code, we are required to consult on these arrangements every 7 years even if 

there are no planned changes (paragraph 1.45 of the School Admissions Code).  

 

In accordance with the DfE’s School Admissions Code 2021, on behalf of the St. Bart’s Academy 

Trust, Nantwich Primary Academy wishes to hear your views on its proposed admission 

arrangements for 2026/2027. We are not proposing to make any changes to the arrangements. 

Your opinions however are important to us and we are keen to receive your comments on the 

arrangements before they are formally approved.  

 

A copy of the proposed admissions policy is attached and also available on our website for your 

information.  

 

Alternatively, if you require a hard copy of the policy, please contact Nantwich Primary Academy 

directly.  

 

If you wish to comment on the proposed admissions arrangements, please send your response in 

writing for the attention of Mrs S Spence (Principal) either by post or email to 

nantwichoffice@sbmat.org  

 

Comments should be received by no later than 2pm on 19th December 2024 allowing a minimum of 

6 weeks consultation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mrs S Spence (Principal) 

 

Nantwich Primary 

Academy and Nursery  
Manor Road Nantwich Cheshire CW5 5LX 

Tel:  01270 902055   

Email:  nantwichoffice@sbmat.org 

Web: nantwichprimaryacademy.org 

Principal:   Mrs S Spence  
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